
SENECA MIDDLE SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS                          2022-2023 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 

 
    June 2, 2023 
 

 
             Day #165A 

 
      Recess: outside 
      

Important Information  
 
Club dates and times will be posted on the Seneca Middle School Google Classroom and 
Seneca website. Lanyards must be worn every day. If you lost your ID and need a new 
one, it is $3.00 to buy a new one. 
 
-Attention Students:  You may no longer purchase yearbooks online.  Any extra yearbooks will 
be for sale on the last day of school for $30.   

-Sport Physicals will be given at Seneca after school on June 7th. Any 6th, 7th or 8th grade 
student interested in getting a sport physical should see the nurse for paperwork. Students 
staying for physicals will be able to take the late bus home. 
 
-Attention any 8th grade girls interested in playing volleyball at Sachem NORTH next year, 
there will be an informational meeting on Tuesday, June 6th at 2:45 in room 32. Please make 
every effort to attend.  

-There will be a soccer meeting for all north-bound boys in grades 6, 7 and 8 that plan on 
trying out for soccer in the fall.  The meeting will be after school on Tuesday, June 6th in the 
Little Theater.  The varsity coaches from Sachem North and Mr. Cafiso will be at the meet-
ing to give you all of the information you need to tryout for the team next year.  Once again, 
this is for all boys in grades 6, 7 and 8 that are going to Sachem North.  Any questions see 
Mr. Cafiso. 

- Great job to the sachem gymnastics team on a great season. They finished strong against 
west Babylon yesterday. Brianna Drayton took second place on floor and tied for third on 
vault with Kat Carbonaro. Kat also took second on beam and tied for third on floor with Kayla 
Badura. Amanda Freed-fer-tig took 3rd on bars. Everyone did a great job and worked hard all 
season to improve their skills. 
 
- Attention all band and orchestra students- All personal instruments must be taken home by 
Monday, June 5.th.  All Sachem owned instruments must be returned to Seneca by Monday, 
June 5th. 

-Locker clean out will be today, Friday, June 2nd, for all 6th and 7th grade students. 

ATTENTION 8th GRADERS!!!  YOU CAN GET YOUR YEARBOOK EARLY!!! 
Thursday, June 8th after school in the cafeteria.  ICE CREAM SOCIAL and YEARBOOK 
SIGNING PARTY.  Tickets cost $5.  *If you did not buy a book yet, you can purchase one at 
the Ice Cream Social for $30. IT IS IMPORTANT TO FILL OUT THE FORM in your Art 
Google Classroom IF YOU PLAN TO COME ON JUNE 8th! Purchase tickets during lunch 
starting on Monday, June 5th for $5. This event is for 8th graders only.  Normal yearbook 
distribution for Seneca students will be June 13th during homeroom. All tickets sales benefit 
Seneca Cares. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Happy Birthday: Ms. Garcia, Ms. Miller, Ms. Cincotta, Nicholas Eberson, Brooke De-
Mann, Matthew Gambardella, Joseph Gambardella 

 

 

QUOTE OF THE DAY  
 
If you can be anything, be kind. 
 
-Author unknown 

BE KIND, BE HONEST, BE HUMBLE, BE YOUR BEST!  

  


